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11 January 2024 

 

Phil Hare 

BSC Panel 
 
 
Dear Phil 
 
Elexon Business Plan 2024/25 

 

Thank you for your letter on behalf of the BSC Panel dated 8 January 2024.   

 

I very much welcome the support you have provided for our proposed plan and note 

particularly the emphasis you place on Elexon maintaining the resource to fulfil our 

obligations under the BSC, maintaining the expertise that Parties need and expect from 

Elexon. As we have highlighted in our plan, we look forward to 2024 as the year that 

Kinnect completes, including decommissioning of our legacy systems and infrastructure. 

As you have identified, we remain committed to delivering the value from Kinnect both in 

terms of the flexibility this now gives us to support the energy transition but also the 

efficiencies that can then be realised for BSC Parties. 

 

Throughout the course of my recent engagement with stakeholders across the industry, 

it is clear that the strong and inclusive governance of the BSC arrangements are highly 

valued by industry.  Thank you for recognizing that it is vital that we continue to listen to 

all voices and bring our depth of market design experience to support the complex 

changes needed to support the sector change. 

 

Once again, thank you for your support and for highlighting those things which we 

concur are critical for the successful delivery of the BSC and for Elexon. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Peter Stanley 

Chief Executive  

http://www.elexon.co.uk/

